
The ACEP Emergency Quality Network (E-QUAL):  
The Acute Care Transformation Movement Takes Off! 

 

 

The Emergency Quality Network (E-QUAL) engages emergency clinicians and leverages  

emergency departments to improve clinical outcomes, coordination of care and to reduce costs. 
 

Mission 

 

Emergency Quality Network  
(E-QUAL), the American College of 
Emergency Physicians (ACEP) SAN is 
supporting the TCPI engagement 
goal by recruiting 24,000 Emergency 
Department (ED) clinicians. E-QUAL  
initially focused on developing  
relationships with large emergency 
medicine groups resulting in the  
enrollment of 986 EDs across the 
U.S. with 12,584 individual  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
E-QUAL designed a quality  
improvement readiness assessment 
which helps EDs uncover their 
 readiness for alternative payment 
models while also helping E-QUAL  
understand the current and future 
use of QI strategies for focused  
practice transformation around  
sepsis outcomes, reducing avoidable 
imaging and reducing chest pain  
hospitalizations. 

Metrics 

 

Enrollment 

0

2000

4000

6000

8000

10000

12000

14000

C
u

m
u

la
ti

v
e

 C
li
n

ic
ia

n
s
 R

e
c
ru

it
e

d

Month and Year

E-QUAL Recruitment Base Year

173 Completed the E-QUAL Quality Readiness Assessment   

16% Critical Access 
14% Rural  
6% Safety-net 
97% Hospital Based / 3% Free-Standing 


